
Jackson Hole Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors 

Candidate Slate 2023 Announced 

 

The Nomination Committee of the Jackson Hole Chamber of Commerce has approved its slate of board 

members to present to the members for the 2 board seats that will begin July 1st, 2023, each for 3-year 

terms. 

 

The two board candidates are Kendra Alessandro & Morgan Albertson Jaouen. 

  

Kendra Alessandro 
Vice President of Marketing & Communications – Fine Dining Restaurant Group 

 

Morgan Albertson Jaouen 

Executive Director – Jackson Hole Historical Society & Museum. 

 

Both are currently in the final few months of their first term and have been selected as the slate of 

nominees to present to the General Membership as approved unanimously by the Jackson Hole Chamber 

of Commerce Board Meeting on April 26th, 2023, to serve possible 2nd terms with approval by members.  

 
Steps for the membership to nominate additional candidates: 

 

All members of the Jackson Hole Chamber of Commerce have the ability to nominate others to then be 

presented on a ballot for an election should that process take place.  

 

See the steps as per the Chamber of Commerce By-Laws that any member in good standing can pursue to 

add additional candidates: 

 

1. Nominations by Petition. Additional names of candidates for directors can be nominated. 

This would be by petition bearing the genuine signatures of at least ten (10) qualified members of the 

Chamber. Such petition shall be filed with the Nominating Committee within ten (10) days after notice 

has been given of the names of those nominated. The determination of the Nominating Committee as 

to the legality of the petition(s) shall be final. 

 

2. Determination. If no petition is filed within the designated period, the nominations shall be 

closed and the nominated slate of candidates shall be declared elected by the Board of Directors 

at their next regular Board meeting. 

 

We are sending this notice out with additional time, so please have any petitions filed to the chairman of 

the nominating committee Richard Uhl no later than June 12th. This position should be the original 

document bearing the original signatures as described above. Please drop this petition off no later that 

Monday, June 12th, 2023, at 5pm. Please drop this off at the Chamber of Commerce offices, located at 

260A West Broadway for the attention of Richard Uhl, Board Chairman. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Chamber of Commerce CEO / Rick Howe. 

rick@jacksonholechamber.com 
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